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Date: 16.03.2024

Notice

Department of Sanskrit, University of Delhi is seeking employment information from the
Research Scholar admitted during January-2023, September-October-2023 & January-
2024 at the department in a full-time Ph.D. course. All such research scholars are advised to
fill out the following form by 22.03.2024. Providing the information by all concerned
research scholars is mandatory. Fail to provide the information within the prescribed time
appropriate action will be taken.
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Information Providing Link: https://forms.gle/99yo05jap8D3gdXTe8 OR scan QR Code

'.T-z.. A T

R T T

Prof. Omnath Bimali
Head, Department of Sanskrit
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